

## OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER AND PRESIDENT OF THE COUNCIL

Toronto, Ontario August 21, 1967.

Dear Mr. Kardash:

I am delighted to offer my congratulations, and those of the Ontario Government to your concert ensemble, one of the member organizations of the Community Folk Art Council, for the time, energy and talent it put forward to make Ontario Day at EXPO a success. It was a wonderful performance - a tribute to the rich traditions of Ontario's people.

The Ontario Government takes pleasure in inviting you, and the performers in your group, to a Reception on the front lawn of the Parliament Buildings, Queen's Park, on Wednesday, August 30, at 6:30 p.m., at which time I shall be happy to greet you personally and convey the thanks of the Government.

Yours sincerely,

ohn P. Robarts Prime Minister.